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To:

(Managing Director)
(Good Life Banking Limited)
(3455 Westeria Lane)
(Orlando)

(February 9, 2012)

Dear Sir,

I would like to thank you for the appreciation of my performance in the (Annual Performance Evaluation Report).

Your kind appreciation has not only boosted my confidence but renewed my enthusiasm and zest for keep doing hard work at the job. I would like to assure you of my continued sincerity and dedication and I promise to continue to serve the company to the best of my abilities.

Thank you once again.

Yours truly,
(Tim Williams)
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